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MEETING OF 4/18/2018 6:00 P.M.
PRESENT:  Anne Bernstein – Chair, Mike Picinelli and Claire Copley

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
ROUNDTABLE 2018:  Ms. Bernstein spoke to the group about the 2018 Roundtable event. She learned that there is funding available through New York State for charging stations (for electric vehicles). Also, there is funding available for solar initiatives. 
EARTH DAY CLEAN-UP: The CAC will participate in garbage clean-up on May 5th. Next year, Ms, Bernstein would like the CAC to spearhead a town wide clean-up and ask all who are interested to participate. 
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 
